
WELCOME BACK! 
 

We hope you’ve had a lovely summer and welcome you all back to school 
ready to start the new academic year! 

A big welcome to our new Reception children that have all started in  
Sunshine and Rainbow this week. 



 

6th September 2024 
School and Governor Contact 
(01453 764400) 
Parentline Plus Helpline 
( 0808 800 2222) 
School Nurse Contact 
( 0300 421 8959) 
www.stroudvalleyschool.co.uk          

Dates for your diary 

 September 

21st  The September Sizzle 

16th  After School Clubs 
Start 

30th Hooke Court Meeting 
3pm—Hall 

 October 

16th  Hooke Court Residential 

22nd  Whole School Photos 

22nd & 23rd Parents’ Evenings 

24th End of Term 1 

25th  INSET DAY 

25th—4th  HALF TERM 

 November 

4th First Day of Term 2 

 December 

20th Last Day of Term 2 

Tesco Token Scheme 
The Tesco token scheme is finishing at he end of this month.  

We are doing really well so far!  
Please continue to add to the token collection and help us  

secure the maximum prize of £1500 

PE Kits 
A reminder that children will be required to come  

into school in their PE kit. 
Please ensure children are wearing a plain white top 

and plain black shorts or jogging bottoms with 
trainers and their school jumper.  

  
Each class PE days are:  
 Sunshine: Wednesday  
Rainbow: Wednesday  

Amethyst: Thursday and Friday 
Amber: Monday and Wednesday 
Diamond: Tuesday and Thursday 
Ruby: Tuesday and Wednesday  

Quartz: Tuesday and Wednesday  
Aventurine: Monday and Thursday  

Emerald: Monday and Thursday  

The September Sizzle 
We have been busy planning all Summer and are still looking  

for donations of the following please: 
Good condition soft toys 

Good condition clothing—both adults and children 
 

Please drop anything you would like to donate to the school office. 

Stroud Valley Values 
As we begin an exciting new academic year at Stroud Valley we would 
like to take this opportunity to remind you of our six Stroud Valley 

values; Positivity, Kindness, Honesty, Respect, Tolerance and Support.  
This term we are focussing on Positivity.  

 
We would also like to remind you of our behaviour statement: 

“We are successful learners when we are Responsible, Kind and Safe”. 
 

In our Friday assemblies we will be recognising those individuals 
who have demonstrated our school and behaviour values by giving 

them a special mention. 

http://www.stroudvalleyschool.co.uk

